
Surveying the impact of digitalisation – take part 
in the survey

 Europe 

EPSU is involved in an eight-country project (digiqualpub) that is looking at the impact of 
digitalisation on public services and public service workers with a focus on public administration, 
health and electricity. The eight countries covered are: Denmark, Finland, France, Germany, 
Hungary, Italy, Poland and Spain. If you are from these countries then you can participate in the 
survey and encourage your members and other workers to complete the questionnaire which is 
available in all eight languages on the project website.
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